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Thundelarra Limited (the Company) (ASX: THX) refers to its previous announcement of 28 

February 2019 in respect to shareholder approval granted at the Company’s Annual General 

Meeting to change the name of the Company from Thundelarra Limited to Ora Gold Limited.  

We wish to advise that the change of name process has been completed and as from the 

commencement of trading on Thursday 7 March 2019, the Company name and the ASX code will 

be changed to the following: 

Old name: Thundelarra Limited 

New name: Ora Gold Limited 

Old ASX code: THX 

New ASX code: OAU 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

For Further Information Contact:  

Frank DeMarte – Company Secretary   

+61 8 9389 6927 
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